
NOTIFICATION OF APPLICATION 
FOR RESOURCE CONSENT 
UNDER THE RESOURCE 
MANAGEMENT ACT 1991

Northland Regional Council has 
received an application from the Far 
North District Council for resource 
consent.

The application seeks the 
renewal of resource consents 
for the following activities 
associated with the continued 
operation of the Kaikohe 
Wastewater Treatment Plant at 
Cumber Road, Kaikohe:
•	 Discharge treated wastewater 

to an unnamed tributary of 
the Wairoro Stream.

•	 Discharge contaminants to 
land via seepage from base of 
the treatment system.

•	 Discharge contaminants to air 
(primarily odour).

The council’s reference 
number for this application is 
APP.002417.01.04.

The full public notice and 
application documents may be 
viewed on the Northland Regional 
Council’s webpage at www.nrc.
govt.nz/notifiedconsents and also 
at the Northland Regional Council 
offices in Waipapa and Whangārei.

Stuart Savill
Consents Manager
on behalf of Northland Regional 
Council

Dated: 8 May 2025
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